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Ottawa, April 22, 1913.

Gentlemen:-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 16th instant and to inform you that there

is no objection on the part of this Department to the

closing of that portion of St. Andrew Street, mentioned

in your said letter, between the West limit of Christina

Street and the West limit of Park Street. The consent

of the Department is hereby given for the purpose of

the passing of the by-law.

When the necessary by-law has been passed by

water the sale
the Town of Sarnia this Department is prepared to

of the interest of the Indians in the portion of the street
not lers haen

closed, at the rate of $600.00 per acre.

Your obedient servant,

£ 0

Redley

Deputy Superintendent General.

Mesers. Hanna, Lesueur & Mckinley,

Barristers, Etc.,

Sarnia, Ont.
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